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FEDERAL CAPITAL TERRITORY ADMINISTRATION (FCTA)
TENDERS BOARD SECRETARIAT
ADDENDUM
RE: INVITATION TO TENDER

The Federal Capital Territory Administration (FCTA) Tenders Board wishes to draw the attention of all interested bidders and the
General public to its earlier advertisement published in the Federal Tender Journal, the leadership and the Nation Newspaper of
Monday, 4th March, 2024 on invitation to Tender and request for expression of Interest for the Supply of Goods, Works and Services for
the Secretariats, Department and Agencies (SDA) of the Federal Capital Territory Administration (FCTA) under the FY2023 Statutory
Appropriation Act.
Interested bidders and the General Public are hereby informed of the following;
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